
NANA welcomes new beautification chair

Description

Please welcome Bridget McComas as the new beautification chair for North Avondale Neighborhood
Association.

Bridget moved to North Avondale in 2014 and lives with her husband, Mark and son, Phil. Phil will be
entering the eighth grade at Walnut Hills High School in September. Bridget loves working for
Cincinnati Public Schools and is currently working on her backyard gardens.

As the beautification chair, Bridget will support all the NANA gardeners and work with the Cincinnati
Parks to manage the Flower Pot program along the business district on Reading Road. The
beautification team still needs gardeners for a few small areas like the Dana Roundabout and the
Washington Triangle.

Date Created
September 7, 2023
Author
sarah-koucky

NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

default watermark


